
August 30, 2021


212 W Wisconsin Ave

Milwaukee, WI 53203


Dear Sir or Madam,


My name is Ken-David Masur and I am currently serving as the Music Director of the Milwaukee 
Symphony Orchestra. I am writing on behalf of Christ Church Milwaukee, LLC as they seek 
approval for rezoning of the building at 1422 N. Vel Phillips Avenue. 


I believe strongly that Christ Church Milwaukee has demonstrated a heart and a passion for 
pursuing the good of the city of Milwaukee since their founding in 2015, something our 
organization cares deeply about as well. They care deeply about accessibility for all who need 
community and an opportunity to worship in the heart of a downtown, which is in a very 
important developmental stage. In my interactions with the leadership of the congregation and 
with various members of the church, I have been impressed by their sincerity and love for 
Milwaukee and their desire to bless & strengthen the city and serve her people and institutions. It 
is my belief that this building and location will only help to further that important cause. Thank 
you for your attention and consideration.


Sincerely,




Ken-David Masur

Music Director | Milwaukee Symphony Orchestra 

Principal Conductor | Civic Orchestra of Chicago 

Artistic Director | Chelsea Music Festival 


